
21 September 2020 

Shareholder Notice 
At the General Meeting held on Friday 18 September, shareholders voted unanimously to 
approve the acquisition, and merger, with AlexInvest Community Services Ltd, the 
operator of the Goolwa Community Bank.  Equally encouraging, AlexInvest shareholders 
also voted unanimously at their General Meeting to merge and become shareholders in 
Fleurieu Community Services Ltd. 

This approval also includes the distribution of an 8 cent dividend to the existing FCE Ltd 
shareholders as at the Record Date of 18 September prior to the merger.  

The combined Board welcomes these decisions and completion of the legal formalities of 
the merger will take place on 5 October 2020. 

Banking services at Goolwa, Willunga (CSC), Aldinga and McLaren Vale (cashless site) 
will all continue as normal and we look forward to further expanding our combined 
Community Bank across the Fleurieu. 

Ron Logan 
Chair 
Fleurieu Community Enterprises Ltd 
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